Nicole Gaudette

From: Evan Maxim

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 1:47 PM

Cc: Nicole Gaudette; Andrea Larson; Betty Morgan

Subject: FW: CREATION OF A COMPLETELY NEW ZONE IN THE RESIDENTIAL NEIGHBORHOODS

Please see public comment, below.
Regards,

Fvan Maxim

Interim Director of Development Services
City of Mercer Island Development Services
9611 SE 36" Street, Mercer Island, WA 98040
p: 206.275.7732

f: 206.275.7726

If you would like a public record, please fill out a public records request at https://mercerisland.nextrequest.com/.

From: Betty Morgan <bettymmorgan@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 11:41 AM

To: Evan Maxim <evan.maxim@mercergov.org>

Cc: Julie Underwood <julie.underwood@mercergov.org>; Benson Wong <Benson.Wong@mercergov.org>; Bruce Bassett
<Bruce.Bassett@mercergov.org>; Salim Nice <salim.nice@mercergov.org>; Tom Acker <tom.acker@mercergov.org>;
David Wisenteiner <David.Wisenteiner@mercergov.org>; Debbie Bertlin <Debbie.Bertlin@mercergov.org>; Wendy
Weiker <Wendy.Weiker@mercergov.org>

Subject: CREATION OF A COMPLETELY NEW ZONE IN THE RESIDENTIAL NEIGHBORHOODS

To Mr. Evan Maxim & all Members of the Mercer Island Planning Commission: Carolyn Boatsman, Tiffin
Goodman, Daniel Hubbell, Jennifer Mechem, Lucia Pirzio-Biroli, Craig Reynolds, and Ted Weinberg

As a Mercer Island homeowner for 51 years, | am deeply concerned about the proposal of combining

the footpaths of two island organizations (JCC & FAS) & a planned expansion of the JCC's that will eventually
be using land on both sides of East Mercer Way (an already busy & dangerous main street). It seems the way
the proposal is currently worded it will be possible to include multi-family homes to be built in a single family
residential area. This proposed zone change would allow encroachment into the current single family
residences, something to which most Mercer Islanders have expressed a very negative reaction to allow.

Therefore, | ask you to deny any such zone change in order to preserve the current status quo for the current
homeowners & residents.



Respectively,

Betty Morgan

4316 Island Crest Way

P.S. I had hoped to email each Planning Commissioner separately with this letter, but their email addresses
were not published on the City's online information.



